Vice Chairman's Report (2015 AGM)

I have had to undertake no official duties this year other than to chair one committee meeting.

Tuesday and Friday Winter Wall Meets.

Throughout the winter months wall meets have taken place at Ingleton on Tuesday evenings where a hardy cohort have braved the cold most weeks and Harrogate on Fridays which sees a steady stream of members throughout the afternoon and evening. Numbers vary between two and ten in attendance at both venues.

Mountain Biking

Five rides were organised, but only three ran. The ones that ran include Appletreewick and Hebden Moor in June, The Pennine Bridleway around Stony Middleton in October and Apledale near Reeth in November. Numbers vary between two and twelve in attendance. I will put on a number of rides over the coming year

Communications

Thanks to Phil we have seen a number of Newsletters go out though MailChimp, however I have been singularly ineffective in pulling together the Coms group and therefore have made little further progress on the introduction of new communication platforms over the course of the year.

Andy Barton

Vice Chairman